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9.09.2014 

 

News  

Japanese Professor, Mikitaka Masuyama, visits NACS 

 

The National Agency of Civil Servants informs that on 09.09.2014 received the visit of 

representatives from the National Institute for Policy Studies (GRIPS) from Tokyo and the 

Embassy of Japan in Romania, having on the agenda the presentation and promotion of the 

Young Leaders’ Program (YLP). 

The meeting was attended by NACS representatives: József BIRTALAN - president, 

Carmen DRAGAN - general secretary, Adriana CIRCIUMARU - director, Communication and 

International Relations Department, besides Nobumitsu Takamatsu - cultural attaché of the 

Embassy of Japan in Romania and Mikitaka Masuyama – professor GRIPS. 

GRIPS representative presented the Young Leaders’ Program, stressing that the project 

provides both academic training and practical activity, leading to a thorough training of those 

who benefit from this scholarship. 

NACS president confirmed the institution’s support in promoting the program and 

reaffirmed the Agency’s openness towards such initiatives. 

Additional information on scholarships offered through YLP are available on the 

websites: www.grips.ac.jp and www.anfp.gov.ro. 
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